
PANTOMIME
The children had a wonderful time on Tuesday at

the Pantomime Snow White in Exeter. They were

all brilliantly behaved and as always, were a credit

to our school.  Thank you to PTFA for funding this

trip.
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CHRISTMAS LUNCH
Wednesday was Christmas Lunch day and the whole

school came together to enjoy a festive feast. It is always

lovely to see the staff and children joining together to

celebrate such an occasion and there were lots of happy

faces and full tummies!

 

 

 

20th  December  2019

Staff, pupils and parents were treated to a

Christmas music performance by the children

that play brass instruments in school this week. It

was a real treat to hear how far they have

progressed and got everyone into the Christmas

spirit!
 

 

On behalf of all the staff, thank you for your lovely cards and gifts and we
would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a lovely New Year. 

 

See you on Tuesday 7th January!

An enormous thank you to all of those who

attended, sang and helped at the wreath making

workshop.  We raised a whopping £690.20 for a very

special family currently battling against cancer.  We

hope you’ll join us in saying it was a really

memorable day with plenty of Christmas spirit!  See

you next year.

The PTFA would like to thank teachers, staff, 

parents and other family and friends of our

schoolchildren for your continued support in our

projects and events. Thanks to your support in last

few months we've raised over £2000 which will

help further to enrich the curriculum. Only in

December PTFA fully funded the outing to the the

Exeter Corn Exchange for children to experience

the Christmas Pantomime "Snow White". Earlier we

supported Kingfishers trip to Eden Project, which

everyone thoroughly enjoyed.  We work closely with

teachers and Mr Halford to embark new exciting

projects and can't wait to share them with you all in

the New Year.   We would like to wish everyone a

very Happy Christmas and a fruitful and successful

New Year.

PTFA

WREATH MAKING


